
Legal	Notice 
 

Putnam Valley Central School District 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 
Internal	Auditing	Services			RFP	# 2024-25-03				 

 

The Board of Education of the Putnam Valley Central School District hereby invites the 
submission of proposals for:  

Internal	Auditing	Services			 
 
The RFP may be obtained on the website www.pvcsd.org or from Karen Weise, Senior Account 
Clerk, 171 Oscawana Lake Road, Putnam Valley, NY 10579. 
 
All proposals must be in a sealed envelope clearly marked on the outside of the envelope with 
the phrase “Internal Auditing Proposal.” 
  
Request for Proposals will be received until 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 12, 2025, at the 
Putnam Valley Central School District, Business Office, 171 Oscawana Lake Road, Putnam 
Valley, NY 10579. 
 
The Board of Education reserves the right to waive any formalities in or to reject any and all 
proposals that do not seem to be in the best interest of the District.   
 
For questions regarding this RFP, please call 845-528-8125. 
 
March 5, 2025 
Maureen Bellino 
District Clerk 
PUTNAM VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 

http://www.somersschools.org/

